
          
  

 

 

 

 

Dept. of Corporate Services – Corporate Relationship, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
 

National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited, 
Listing Department,      
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block ‘G’  
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East),  
Mumbai - 400 051. 
 

Date Our Reference No. Our Contact Direct Line 
23rd September, 2025 SEC/09/2025 RAHUL NEOGI 91 22 67680814 

rahul.neogi@itdcem.co.in 

 
Dear Sirs, 

 
Sub: Intimation of Change in the Logo and website of the Company 
 
Scrip Code No: 509496 (BSE) / CEMPRO (NSE) 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you that the Company has adopted a new Logo/ 
rebranding initiative in line with its recent change in ownership and strategic direction 
following its acquisition by Renew Exim DMCC and the subsequent change of name of the 
Company to Cemindia Projects Limited. 

As part of this initiative, the Company has approved the adoption of a new corporate logo, 
which reflects the Company’s refreshed brand identity and forward-looking vision. 

The new logo will be implemented across all corporate assets and communication channels 
including, but not limited to, the Registered Office, project sites, official documents, marketing 
materials, digital platforms, and all statutory and regulatory filings. The rollout of the new logo 
will be carried out in a phased manner to ensure consistency and smooth transition. 

A visual representation of the new logo and old logo are as under:  

New logo  

 

Old logo  
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We would also like  to inform you that the official website address of the Company will be 
changed from existing website: https://www.itdcem.co.in/  to new website: 
www.cemindia.co.in 

This change will be effective from 27th September, 2025. 

The new website has been designed to offer an enhanced user interface, improved 
functionality, and better accessibility for all stakeholders, including investors, clients, and the 
general public. 

All future updates, disclosures, and regulatory information will be made available on the new 
website address post the effective date. 

We request you to kindly take the above on record. 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Cemindia Projects Limited 
(formerly known as ITD Cementation India Limited) 
 
 
 
(RAHUL NEOGI) 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
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